## Geason's Greetings and Happy Holidays to You and Yours!

Dear Friend of The Arc,

Hope this letter finds you well and looking forward to the upcoming holiday season filled with special moments and memories that last a lifetime. As the end of the year approaches, we ask that you remember the children and adults served by The Arc of Northeastern PA and please consider making a donation to our Year-End Campaign. Your year-end contribution assists The Arc of NEPA to sustain our Advocacy Program. By supporting our year-end campaign, you are helping to build a better year for people with disabilities and their families.

Advocacy provided by The Arc-NEPA assists individuals with intellectual and developmental disabilities to live a full, respected life! People with disabilities are too often forgotten, left behind and shut out from an everyday life in school, at work and in their neighborhoods. By supporting Advocacy, you are:

- Helping children with intellectual and developmental disabilities to succeed in school;
- Assisting parents to obtain community services for their loved one;
- Guiding our friends and neighbors with intellectual disabilities to live, work and enjoy their own communities.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call us at 570-346-4010. We are grateful for your consideration. Thank you from The Arc family to your family and best wishes for a wonderful new year!

Sincerely,

The Arc of Northeastern Pennsylvania Year-End Campaign - 2023 lease consider how you can help to support the Advocacy Program through a year-end donation:						
\$	\$25	<u>\$50</u>	she Havocacy  \$100	\$250	igh a year-end <u>\$500</u>	4 donation: <u>\$1.000</u>
	Av	ly amount you	can give woul	d be very helpf	ul.	
ame:						
	p:					